
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  April 7, 2025 
 
Re:  Contract Amendment: Superior Ambulance  

 
Council entered into a three-year service agreement with Superior Ambulance in 2017 

and approved an extension through December 31, 2021. That agreement had an expiration date of 
September 30, 2024, and had an option for a one-year contract extension. Superior has continued 
to perform under the terms of the agreement. 

 
Both Superior Ambulance and the Town would like this contract to continue under the 

same terms. An amendment has been drafted that sets a two-year term commencing October 1, 
2024, and expiring September 30, 2026. All other terms of the original agreement remain 
unchanged. The Board of Safety recommended approval of the agreement at their March 18, 
2025, meeting. 

 
 
  

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
By motion and roll call vote, approve First Amendment to the Ambulance Service 

Agreement Between the Town of Munster, Indiana and Superior Air-Ground Ambulance Service 
of Indiana, Inc. 


